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A WRP Recruiter will be
interviewing students at

Macalester this fall! 

 

The WRP is a Dept. of Labor recruitment program for
students and recent grads with disabilities and serves as a
primary pipeline for bringing new talent into the federal
government and major corporations. Apply by Oct. 16.
Participating is an excellent way to:

Find an internship or permanent position 
Explore careers in federal service 
Gain interviewing experience 

A partnership of the Macalester Dean of Students office and the CDC. For
more info, make an appointment with Kate Larson in the CDC or visit
www.dol.gov/odep/wrp/students.htm

Are you a student with a hidden or 

visible disability seeking an 

internship or employment? 


